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Comments: I support the Withdrawal of the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed.  Without clean water

there is no life.  We must do all we can to protect it for present and future generations.  To that end, I urge you to

ensure that mining companies withdraw from this pristine and sensitive area.

 

Please expedite this proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.  

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments.


